December News

Mrs. Jade and Mrs. Ruths’s Class
A Peck at Our Weeks

We will be doing lots of
activities revolving around
Christmas in December.

Upcoming Events
Our Christmas Party will be on
Thursday December 16™at 11:15AM.
Parents are welcome to attend and
bring a special treat to share.
Christmas Break will be December
20"™-January 3*.
We will come back from break on
Tuesday January 4™!




